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HAPPY HOLIDAYS AND MAY THE NEW YEAR BRING GOOD HEALTH! 

Thanks to ALL for the November Protecting our Ground Water, program at 

Crossroads, especially our great v.p.s, Paula Olson and Barb Graul!  

  

We still need 2 people to co-chair Voter Service for Spring Forums. This would 

involve arranging locations and calling candidates to arrange a date. We have 

guidelines and policies for this and running the Forums and mentors to help. Please 

contact Sandy if you would like to serve in this way! 

  

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!  

County Parks & Cherryland Airport Committee will be meeting Wed., Jan. 8, 2014, 

6:00 p.m. in Liberty Grove for discussing Emerald Ash Bore and Blufflands park 

being 40% Ash.  Sandy will be driving up for that if anyone wants to ride up for it, 

too, let me know.    

Next Board meeting will be Friday, Jan. 10 at 11:30 at the Sturgeon Bay library 

before the 11:30 Positions Review, part 2, also at the Library with a brown 

bag lunch.  This is every member's chance to learn LWV positions and to take part 

in the statewide grassroots planning process. State and National positions can be 

found at: http://www.lwvwi.org/IssuesAdvocacy.aspx and 

http://www.lwv.org/content/public-policy-positions.  If you can’t make the meeting 

you can give us feedback by email or phone.  We still need someone to look at 
Standards & Enforcement under Natural Resources.  See attached for the policies that we will 

cover at this meeting. 

  

Betsy Rossberg has temporarily left the county.  If anyone has her new contact 

info. We would like it. 

TerraCycle – Sustain Door is collecting:  ink cartridges, old worn out computer 

mice and keyboards, dead cell phones, dental care items of all kinds (even old 
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tubes!), scotch tape related items: cores, dispensers, etc, PLUS new items: dairy 

tubs, solo cups, ball point pens!  Ask your LWV Board member if they will take them 

and we will get them to Sustain Door! 

  

FACEBOOK & WEBSITE:  Read our calendar and Board agenda and minutes 

on our website as above and if the link doesn’t work, copy and paste it into your 

browser.  Like our facebook page, too:  

https://www.facebook.com/#!/LWVDoorCounty   
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